Dear Future Math 100 Student,

I am contacting you from the past, today I am here to talk to you about what you need to do in order to get the best grade possible out of math 100. First of all, you made an excellent choice on the professor of the course. He is very clear and concise about what he is explaining, his office hours are at good times and he is always looking out for the good of the student. As for the class, my advice to you is that you should not get behind. Always ask questions, do not worry at all about sounding dumb with any question that you ask, remember there are no dumb questions. The second thing that I would tell you to do would be to keep up with your homework. Homework is a very key part to a student who is looking to succeed in this class and in all math classes. My last piece of advice that I can give you is to stay organized, organization in math is important so that if you need to recall on something that you need to review for a test, you as the good student would know exactly where it is in your required math binder. I hope that this advice helps you with math and maybe even life. Good luck in the course and always stay positive.

Tommy Gallagher
